Media Advisory
Release Nr: 2412-03
December 5, 2024
Fort Drum Public Affairs
 
Trees for Troops brings the holidays home for Fort Drum Soldiers and families
 
FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum Family and Morale, Welfare and Recreation – in partnership with the Spirit of Christmas Foundation – is offering free Christmas trees to 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum Soldiers and their families. Trees will be available for pickup beginning at 9 a.m. Dec. 6 at The Peak on Fort Drum. 
 
Media interested in covering the distribution event should be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Rt. 26 no later than 8:30 a.m. Friday, Dec. 6. 

Please note that the times are subject to change based on inclement weather. Updates will be sent, as necessary. 
 
###
 
For further information regarding this advisory, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at 315-772-9043 or katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil


